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Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
Robertstown National School Parent Association has resumed their monthly Committee 
meetings to be held at the school for this term.  We would like to remind all parents/guardians 
of children in the school that as members of the Association you are more than welcome to 
attend these meetings.  Upcoming meetings will be held on: 
 
Monday February 15th 8pm 
Monday March 14th 8pm 
Dates of further meetings TBA (or contact rnsparentsassociation@gmail.com) 
 
At these meetings, the elected committee members, including parents in attendance, will 
discuss agenda items such as; PA finances, on-going projects, scheduled events and plans 
for the months ahead.   
 
A few days in advance of each meeting an agenda is prepared by the Committee Secretary 
and Chairperson.  If any parent/guardian would like to see an item included on the agenda 
you can notify  us at rnsparentsassociation@gmail.com.  It is important that we receive these 
suggestions in advance of meetings so that the relevant meeting can be managed well.  The 
Chairperson will allocate time to all submitted items, and the discussion of an item is usualy 
led by the person who submitted it, unless other arrangments are made in advance.  In line 
with committee procedure, any formal decisions taken by the Association resulting from these 
discussions, are only voted upon by elected committee members. 
 
By attending our meetings parents can gain an insight into the functioning of the Parents 
Association, see how decisions are reached and the nature of the work we are doing to serve 
the parent body. 
 
If a parent has any grievance that they would like to be addressed by the school, they should 
consult the ‘Complaints Proceedure for Parents’ document which is available on the school 
website.  In addition, parents are welcome to use the National Parents Council Primary 
confidential helpline if they feel they need information and help regarding their child’s 
education (Phone: 01 8874477, email helpline@npc.ie) 
 
We look forward to working for you and with you. 
 
Robertstown National School Parent Association 
 
 
 
 
 


